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Join IVUN! 
...online at shop.post-polio.org and
receive Ventilator-Assisted Living.
The eight-page newsletter will be sent electronically in
February, April, June, August, October and December.
(IVUN Members without email access may request print
copies by contacting IVUN). Members will also receive an
electronic IVUN Membership Memo in alternate months.
To become a Member, complete this form. 
Annual Memberships are 100 percent tax-deductible. 
� $30 Subscriber – Bi-monthly Ventilator-Assisted 
Living and IVUN Membership Memo (both delivered 
electronically).  

Yes, I want post-polio news, too.
� $55 Subscriber Plus – Ventilator-Assisted Living
(bi-monthly; electronic) AND Post-Polio Health 
(quarterly; print)
� $100 Contributor ALL the benefits of Subscriber Plus
AND Resource Directory for Ventilator-Assisted Living
and Post-Polio Directory; discounts on special publica-
tions and meetings sponsored by IVUN 
� $150 Sustainer ALL the benefits of Contributor AND
one additional complimentary gift membership to:
� Person of your choice (include name and address) or
� Person who has expressed financial need to IVUN.

Yes, I want to support IVUN's mission of education,
research, advocacy and networking and its 
comprehensive website, www.ventusers.org.
Annual Membership at the following levels includes ALL
benefits PLUS special recognition in IVUN publications:  
� $250 Bronze Level Sustainer 
� $500 Silver   � $1,000 Gold   � $5,000 Platinum
� $10,000 Gini Laurie Advocate
Name  ___________________________________________________

IMPORTANT: Email ________________________________________

Affiliation (optional) ________________________________________

Address __________________________________________________

City _________________________ State/Province _______________

Country __________________  Zip/Postal Code _________________

Phone (include area/country code) ________________________________

Fax (include area/country code) ___________________________________

I am enclosing a check for $________________ made payable to
"Post-Polio Health International." (USD only)

Please charge $________________ to this credit card: 
� VISA   � MasterCard   � Discover Card 

No._________________________________ Exp. Date ____________

Name on Card  ____________________________________________ 

Signature  ________________________________________________
Send this form to: Post-Polio Health International, 
4207 Lindell Blvd, #110, Saint Louis, MO 63108-2930 USA, 
314-534-0475,  314-534-5070 fax

Congratulations to Norma M.T. Braun, MD, FCCP,
who presented the Margaret Pfrommer Memorial
Lecture in Long-term Mechanical Ventilation at the
recent annual meeting of the American College of Chest
Physicians. Her lecture was entitled “Advocacy for
Patients Supported by Home Mechanical Ventilation:
Impact on Readmissions and Quality of Life.” It illustrated
how effectively physicians can partner with their patients
for optimal health care. 

Congratulations to Audrey King, PhD, who was
awarded the Queen Elizabeth II Diamond Jubilee Medal
by Ontario Lieutenant Governor David C. Onley at a 
special ceremony in September. The medal honors the
Queen for her service to Canada, and also serves to
honor significant contributions and achievements by
Canadians. King, a psychologist and a ventilator user,
played a key role in establishing Ontario’s attendant 
services, supportive housing, outreach services and 
the Direct Funding program.

http://www.ventusers.org



